Sent: 19 July 2019 13:04
To: Bell, Nick
Subject: 12 Grevile Road NW6 5JA - request
Importance: High

Dear Nick,
Hope you are well.
| am the block manager for 12 Greville Road.

As a condition to our insurance policy we need to send out an arboriculturist on an annual basis to
check on trees.

The building had 4 different claims as a result of subsidence throughout the years.
| was wondering if you could grant us permission to prune the Lime tree and remove the Ash?
Please see attached report for your records.

The last PDF attachment has a summary of the issues they identified, if can be found on page 9 of
the original report?

Please let us know on the above at your earliest convenience

Kind regards

Rebecca Batista Junior Block Manager

\» Westways



